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The HallMark is published for the staff, 
friends, and family of Hall Ambulance Service, 
Inc.  Comments, questions, or suggestions  
should be directed to Mark Corum, director of 
media services at: corumm@hallamb.com.

Established in 1971, Hall Ambulance Service is 
the major 9-1-1 paramedic provider for Kern 
County, California.  The Company serves the 
communities of Bakersfield, Arvin, Lamont, Frazier 
Park, Tehachapi, Rosamond, Mojave, California City, 
Boron, Taft, Shafter, and Wasco.

▪

Mr. Hall values his employees and 
knows that his Company’s success 
depends on them.  Studies show that 
choices we make every day can help us 
live happier and healthier lives at work 
or at home.  

So, Hall decided to start a wellness 
program right here at Hall Ambulance.   
A wellness program promotes healthy 
lifestyles and is also designed to improve 
one’s well-being and productivity.  Hall 
and the management team with help 
from Kaiser Permanente have started 
developing a comprehensive wellness 
program.  

Our goal is to provide resources to 
employees to increase their knowledge 
about health matters including managing 
stress, weight, quitting smoking or just liv-
ing healthier.  If the employee has a health 
goal, we want to help them meet it.  The 
program will be completely voluntary but 
Hall hopes the employees will be inspired 
to participate.  

We recently sent out a survey to em-
ployees to determine interest in having a 
workplace wellness program.  Over 400 
surveys were sent out, and we received 
over 200 responses!  The majority of the 
surveys indicated that employees would 
be interested in a wellness program.  

When asked what areas of the program 
they would be involved with, the majority 
indicated: onsite activities, group activities 
or after work.  

The wellness topics that were found 
most interesting were: discounted gym 
memberships, healthy eating, exercise 
groups and stress management.  Using 
these and the rest of the employee re-
sponses, we have already started to plan 
on what we will do next!  

In the coming months, we will intro-
duce our first steps for employees to 
engage in healthier behaviors!  We are cur-
rently looking for employees interested 
in being on the wellness committee!  We 
would like a few employees from each 
department and participation will require 
a year commitment.  If you are interested 
in being a “WELLNESS CHAMPION” 
and joining the committee,  please contact 
Anna Aguilera at (661) 322-8741 Ext. 118, 
or you can email her at aguileraa@hallamb.
com.  We only have a limited number of 
spaces so please contact Anna as soon as 
possible so that we can work on develop-
ing the committee.  

We want to thank everyone who par-
ticipated in this survey.  We will keep you 
all informed of what is coming next. Q

Getting Started with a 
Hall Wellness Program

by: Tracy Burnside, assistant manager, Business Office

Mr. Hall is investing in his workforce by developing a wellness program at Hall Ambulance Service.  
We hope you will join us as we work towards building healthier lives together.


